
 

 

Health Regulation and Licensing Administration 
 
March 28, 2023 
 
RE:  Online Application Portal 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 
The Health Regulation and Licensing Administration is excited to announce that we have 
launched the Division of Radiation Control and Medical Devices’ online application 
portal which is now live. On this portal you can complete all applications related to the 
Division of Radiation and Medical Devices. 
 
Please visit https://dchealth.force.com/Application/s/login to submit your online 

application to the Division of Radiation Control & Medical Devices.  

The following application types are available for submission:  

 Body Arts Facility 

 Tanning Facility 

 Tanning Equipment and Devices  

 Tanning Managers ID 

 

You are required to create an account, complete the application, upload any requested 

support documentation, and submit payment. Our review team will review your 

application and respond to you via email. Please note that you will only be required to 

create an account once (you will use the same account for any business you do with the 

Office of Food, Drug, Radiation and Community). 

We do recommend using Google Chrome for optimal functionality. Effective April 10, 

2023, DC Health/Division of Radiation Control and Medical Devices is no longer 

accepting paper applications. 

If you have any questions or have any issues, please feel free to contact us at 

greg.talley@dc.gov, nia.harris2@dc.gov, or Nasreen.parvin@dc.gov. 

 
For more information, please visit the Division’s webpage: 
 
Radiation Control & Medical Devices Division  
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